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Sub: Obiections / suggestions to the Public Notice regarding ARR filings and
Tariff/Charges.

Date: 02-04-2016

Ref:  Public Notice issued by the TSSPDCL dated 10-03-2016, related to the filing of ARR
and Tariff proposals including cross-subsidy surcharge proposals.

We would like to introduce ourselves as “SAI KRISHNA SUPER SPECIALITY
NEURO HOSPITAL” (SKS NEURO HOSPITAL) at Kachiguda, Hyderabad. Sai Krishna
Super Specialty Neuro Hospital is exclusive Neuro Hospital operating with 125 beds. Our
clients are mostly from remote areas and peripheries and we treat about 50,000 out patients
and about 5000 in patients annually. More than 80% of our patients belong to
BPL,BSNL,Arogya Badratha Scheme,State Govt,CGHS and other categories like insurance
who are provided treatment at subsidize tariff prescribed by the Government. At any given
point of time about 40 patients are treated in Intensive care units and all of them require
continuous round the clock monitoring, ventilatory support,Oxygen etc. Frequent
interruptions and voltage fluctuations in power supply is the serious problems for these
patients despite of the UPS and generator backup provided by our center.

We request you to kindly consider these facts and review the recently issued public
notice for tariff policy (dated 10/03/2016) given by the Southern power distribution
company of Telangana Limited. (TSSPDCL).

1. Since Hospitals work on a 24 hour basis, we request relief from Time of Day
Tariffs.

2. We request you to shift hospitals from the HT 2 category to HT 6 category and
provide preferential tariff. A separate category for Hospitals, at preferential tariffs
is preferred.

3. Since the hospitals cater to the needs of a large number of sick patients on
ventilators and monitors we request you to provide uninterrupted power supply.

4. We request you to permit to avail open access without the burden of cross subsidy
charges.



In view of the above, we object for the proposed hike in the tariff, further we request you to
consider re categorization and reduction in tariff.

Request you to kindly grant us a chance to be heard in person.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Yours Truly,

ﬂ/
Dr.A.R.Reddy,

Director & Chief Anesthetist,

“opy to:The Chief General Manager, (Comercial & ARC )Hyderabad




